
To: Chairman Allen Lea and Commissioners

From: Wendy Withers, Town Secretary

CC: Jim Shepherd, Town Attorney; Richard Arvizu

Date: 07/09/2018

Re: Hidden Valley Airpark

ACTION REQUESTED:   Consider and take action relative to a 
request made by Craig and Karen Thomas for a replat of Lots 138S 
and 139S Hidden Valley.

BACKGROUND:  The above-mentioned request for a replat was 
submitted on March 20, 2018. Town Engineer Richard Arvizu has 
reviewed the request and submitted his recommendation. (attached).  
The revised plat is attached with Mr. Arvizu’s recommendation.  The 
public hearing for this replat was conducted on April 12, 2018.

The property owner is requesting that the two lots be platted together 
as one lot.


